
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            24th February 2021 
Dear families, 
 
After the announcement from the government, we are really looking forward to welcoming back all children from 
Monday 8th March 2021.  
 
To celebrate the return of all the children and to make the first week back as enjoyable as possible for them, we 
are going to celebrate World Book Day on Monday 8th March instead of the original date given to you (Thursday 4th 
March).  The children, if they want to, may come to school dressed as a character from a book and throughout the 
day, they will take part in a variety of amazing, fun activities.  One of the activities, involves a wooden spoon.  If 
you have already purchased your wooden spoon, please send your child to school with it.  If not, one will be 
provided. 
 
Between Tuesday 9th March and Friday 12th March we will celebrate British Science Week and again, we have many 
exciting activities planned for all children.  On Friday 12th March 2021, the children may come to school dressed as 
a scientist, if they would like to. 
 
This first week back is going to be jam packed full of exciting activities – there is so much to look forward to! 
 
Over the coming days we will share more information with regard to the safe return of all pupils on 8th March. If 
you have any questions or queries, as always, please don’t hesitate in calling the school office on 01482 825625. 
 
Stay safe & God bless, 
 
Mrs C Coldham 
Head of School 

 

 
 

Monday 8th March 2021 
World Book Day – dress up as a 

character if you want to. 
 

All children will still need a wooden 
spoon – we will provide them if you 

need one. 

 

Friday 12th March 2021 
Science week – dress up as a scientist 

if you want to. 

 
 


